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Welcome to 2022

It is an exciting time for the local community with 
Powerhouse Parramatta, the largest investment in 
cultural infrastructure since the Sydney Opera House 
and the first major NSW cultural institution to be 
established in Western Sydney.  

At Lendlease, we are excited to be partnering with 
the Powerhouse and Infrastructure NSW to 
undertake the main construction phase of 
Powerhouse Parramatta.  

Drawing on our experience in delivering complex 
and world class projects we know the importance of 
community engagement. The health and safety of 
the community remains our top priority. 

We are now responsible for managing the site and 
will be commencing the following construction 
activities:  

• Site establishment including installing site 
hoarding and construction access points 

• Civil works, including service diversions 

• Piling activities.  

We look forward to delivering this project. 

Lendlease Project Team 
Powerhouse Parramatta 

 

 

Pedestrian access changes 

The existing staircase on the southern side of Barry 
Wilde Bridge on Wilde Avenue is now closed to 
enable construction activity. 

Pedestrian access will be maintained via Phillip 
Street and George Khattar Lane. Access pathways 
are detailed on the site image overleaf. 

Construction hours 

Our approved construction work hours are: 

• Monday to Friday, 7.00am to 6.00pm 

• Saturday, 8.00am to 1.00pm. 

Any planned works outside of these hours will be 
communicated in advance. 

 

 

Keeping you informed 

We are committed to keeping you informed and 
regular updates will be provided.  

For construction related questions, feedback or 
complaints, please: 

Phone 1800 574 931  
Email powerhouse@lendlease.com 

mailto:powerhouse@lendlease.com
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Construction site location and boundary 

The construction site has three main boundary frontages: Phillip Street, Wilde Avenue and Parramatta River.  

Construction work areas will be surrounded by a combination of solid hoardings and mesh fencing to allow safe 
pedestrian, cyclist and vehicle movement. Hoardings and fencing minimise dust and noise and create a safety 
barrier between construction areas and the community.  

 

We are moving online 

Minimising our environmental impact and reducing unwanted mail is important 
to us.  

To limit paper usage a ‘digital first’ approach for the distribution of 
communication material is being adopted. 

Subscribe to receive the latest project news via email including construction 
updates or scan the QR code. 

We understand digital access to information may not suit everyone. If you 
prefer to receive updates in your letter box drop please email 
powerhouse@lendlease.com with your name and street address. Alternatively, 
phone 1800 574 931 to make these arrangements. 
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